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Dear Professor Liu and Justin,
 
This week, the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee reviewed course requests for Hebrew 5100 and
 Persian 8891. Please find below the feedback of the committee:
 

·         Hebrew 5100: Unanimously approved.
 

·         Persian 8891: The committee did not vote on the course change request but would like the
 following points addressed first:

o   Committee would like clearer explanations for changing the course. It is not clear why
 the changes are being made. The rationale "changes in departmental faculty and
 graduate student body make up" is not sufficient.

o   It is not clear from the syllabus why this course is variable credit. Both syllabi
 submitted say the course is 4 credits.

 
Hebrew 5100 will now be advanced to the Graduate School and OAA. Persian 8891 will be returned
 to the Dept queue via curriculum.osu.edu to enable the Dept to address the points above.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, please feel free to contact Steven Fink (Chair of
 the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee, cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
 
 

mailto:acome.1@osu.edu
mailto:liu.737@osu.edu
mailto:heysel.1@osu.edu
mailto:fink.5@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/

